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As another school year ends, we are finishing with many June activities: 
- Sports Day was on June 3. Thanks to Mr. Singh and the Grade 6/7 students for 

organizing and running this wonderful event. 
- Professional Development Day – June 6 – As a staff we looked at two areas: 

Math Goal - We reviewed our math assessments and chose areas of foci: 
o Communication Core Competency.  Specifically, Communicating Mathematical 

Thinking in Many Ways 
o Curricular Competencies: Developing Mental Math Strategies and the Ability 

to Make Sense of Quantities (i.e. Number Sense)  
Social Emotional Learning – We used a rubric to examine students in 5 areas: Gets 
Along with Others, Compassionate & Kind, Solves Problems Peacefully, Secure & 
Calm, Alert & Engaged.  We will be using this information to set priorities around 
teaching Social Emotional Learning to our students next year 

- Several classes participated in the Walk 30 Challenge.  Congratulations to Ms. Kada-
Wong’s Grade 3 and 4 students for walking the most to school of all the schools in 
Burnaby and New Westminster that participated! 

- Grade 7 Grad Dinner – June 9 – thanks to our Grade 7 grad committee families for 
organizing a great event at the Old Mill Boathouse 

- Welcome to Kindergarten Event on June 13. Our upcoming Kindergarteners came for a 
visit to learn about our school.  

- June 17 was our Grades 3-7 Field Trip to Playland and our Grades K-2 had a field trip to 
Lyndhurst park. 

UPCOMING:   
Wednesday, June 29 is our last day of school. All students are dismissed at 10:00 am.  
There will be 2 events: 
1. Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony 9:00 – all families of Grade 7 students are invited to the 

gym. Grade 6 students will also be attending. 
2. ‘Snack on the Hill’ – Families of students in Kindergarten to Grade 5 are invited to bring 

a blanket and a snack and join the staff and students from 9:15-9:45 on the grassy hill 
on the lower playground. Please send a snack to school with your child that day. 

New Playground Update – installation of our new playground is nearly complete.  It is slated to 
be finished next wek and the fences will be removed once it is ready.  There will be an official 
opening ceremony in the fall.  
 
GOODBYES:  We would like to say Thank You to the following staff members who will be 
leaving us at the end of June:  Ms. Kada-Wong (Class Teacher), Ms. Yaremko (ELL), Ms. 
Watanabe (EA), Ms. Watson (EA), and Ms. Ali (Custodian). We wish them all the best! 
   After four wonderful years with the Lyndhurst community I would like to extend a heart-felt 
thank you and goodbye. As Vice Principal, I have had the opportunity to get to know the 
wonderful students, families and staff in this community and feel privileged to have spent four 
years here!  Take care, Mrs. Moro.   
 

                                                               


